
World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org • www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

23 November 2021

Dear Parents

Read, Write Inc - Year 1&2 Parent Workshop

Next week, we will be hosting a virtual workshop to support parents with the Read Write Inc

program we use in school.

The purpose of the workshop is to:

- Look at what phonics is

- How we teach phonics at Grange Park

- Understand the end of Year 1 phonics screening test

- Understand how to say discrete sounds

- See an example of a phonics session

- How to support your child with reading at home

There will also be an opportunity for questions at the end of the session.

Reading workshop details Zoom link to join

Tuesday 30th November at

4:15pm

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89291552917?pwd=VlpMcUVjUFFsd1
NYSXNwYnQwQ0hVQT09

Meeting ID: 892 9155 2917
Passcode: 461933

We very much hope that this workshop will be useful for you in supporting your child/children.

Thank you for your continued commitment and engagement.

Kind regards

Amanda Ashun Suze Wynne

Year 1 Achievement Leader Assistant Headteacher - English Lead


